
     Auxiliary News 

 
It’s almost time for the little 
ones to go back to school.  
Where did our summer go!!!  I 
hope everyone enjoyed it and 
got to take a well-earned vaca-
tion!! 

The American Legion Auxiliary 
Department of Texas has in-
stalled Leigh-Anne Stuart as 

President and our very own Candy Zavala as 
Vice-President. These ladies are doing a great 
job, and I cannot wait to see where they take us 
this year!  CONGRATULATIONS!!  

Can you believe that Christmas is only five 
months away!!  We are going to start planning 
our Kid’s Christmas Party (12.7.2025) and Sen-
ior’s Dinner (12.14.2025), so please join us at the 
August meeting and let us know how you can 
help.  We will also need a chairman for each!!  

MEMBERSHIP MEMBERSHIP MEMBERSHIP!!  
Let’s start paying our dues NOW so we can 
reach a100% before Christmas!  I know if we all 
help Rosie out that we can hit this goal!! Also, 
anyone that pays their dues by October will be 
eligible for the Early Bird Dinner that will take 
place in October (more details to follow). RE-
CRUIT RECRUIT RECRUIT!! 

Our next general membership meeting will be at 
7:00 pm on Wednesday, August 6, 2025, immedi-
ately after the joint session.  Please come and sit 
in.  We love to see new faces and we will start 
talking about all of our wonderful committees.  
We will need lots of help and we will always have 
a great time!!!  

Thank you to all that have donated so much of 
their time, making all of our events such a huge 
success.  Your hard work and dedication doesn’t 
go unnoticed!!  THANK YOU!  To say thank you, 
we will start having door prizes at each meeting!! 

Hope to see you all at some of 

the upcoming events!  Make 

sure you check out our calen-

dar!! 

Michelle Muth 
Unit 593, President 

 

Post 593 Officers:  
Commander: Clayton Wallers 
1st Vice: Ed Richards  
2nd Vice: Alan Reams 
Adjutant: Kellie Warrell 
Finance:  Ray Barger 
Chaplain: George Alva 
Judge Advocate: Karen Paris 
Historian: Shelli Creech  
Service Officer: Vacant 
Sgt At Arms: Tracy Burkett-Velez 
Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  
Members at Large: Marcelo Buckley, 
Jimmy May, Nick Mills, Michael Potter,  
Manny Velez 
 
Auxiliary Officers:  
President: Michelle Muth 
Vice President: Rosie Cherry 
Secretary: Sandy Leanhart 
Treasurer: Sue Buckley  
Historian: Shelli Creech 
Chaplain: Catherine Olson 
Sgt At Arms: Tami Cox 
Members at Large:   
Donna Linares, Debbie Potter,  
Audrey Woodruff 
 
Sons of the American Legion:  
Commander: Mikey Wilson 
1st Vice: Vacant 
2nd Vice: Bill Cox 
Adjutant:  Vacant 
Finance: Dave Paris 
Chaplain: George Alva 
Historian: Adam Bales 
Sgt At Arms: Jimmy May 
Parliamentarian: George Alva 
Members At Large:  
Henry Creech, Joe Falco 
Legion Advisor: David Paris 
 
ALR Officers:  
Director:  Paul Goymerac 
Asst Director: Ed Richards 
Secretary: Sarah Luther 
Finance: Clayton Wallers 
Road Captain: Sean Lowder 
Safety Officer:  Josh Blevins 
Membership: Kathleen Henkel 
Sgt At Arms: Buzz Hendricks  
Chaplain: Catherine Olson 
Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  
Historian: Mark Luther 
Members at Large: Matt Evans, Rob 
Henkel, Allen Lowe, Matt Scott 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Fri: 2 pm—9 pm 

Sat: 12 pm — 9 pm 

Sun: 12 pm — 6 pm 
(May remain open after posted closing 

times to serve customers) 

The American Legion 
William M. Randolph, Post 593 

326 Legion Drive West, Converse, TX 78109 
(210) 658-1111 

Email:  Post593tx@yahoo.com        Website:  http://www.Post593.org 

August 2025 

Commander’s Comments 

Our year seems to be off to 
a good start. Our Second 
Vice Commander, Alan 
Reams, is always looking 
for new and different events 
to maximize participation 
and has already added 
some new ones. Please 
check the calendar. 

We are becoming more 
engaged with the City of Converse and my 
hope is for Post 593 to be recognized as a 
cornerstone of this community. We can only 
do this through your help and involvement. If 
we all sit back and say “Someone will take 
care of it”, then no one will take care of any-
thing. 

Several of us just returned from the Depart-
ment Convention in Austin. Our new Depart-
ment Commander is Rich Huntley from 
League City. I think he will be good for The 
American Legion Department of Texas. He 
has some great ideas to take us into the fu-
ture. 

But back to the convention, many great things 
are being accomplished in the State of Texas 
through our committee chairpersons and 
members. These include training, veteran 
education and employment, veteran affairs 
and rehabilitation, and long-range planning. 

 Membership will be a big focus this year. 
Both retention and recruiting will be highly 
emphasized. The only way to grow is to re-
cruit and the best way to maintain a stable 
base for that growth is retention by renewing 
your membership. The Post also receives 
recognition and awards for accomplishing the 
goals set for us by the Department. 

I know this sounds like a lot to take in, but if 
all of us are up to the task of “Growing our 
Legion Family”, then the burden isn’t so heavy 
for a few members. 

 

“Veterans Still Serving” 

 
Clayton Wallers 
Commander 

 

Post Home Manager: Tracy Diggs 

Newsletter Editor: Joe Falco 

 jfalco@twc.com 



  

  

   
 

 

 

SALute 
 

Greetings from the Son’s of the Ameri-
can Legion Squadron 593. Looking 
ahead into the month of August, it is the 
end of summer vacations and time to 
start looking ahead to the fall holidays 
and events. August is going to be a busy 
month for all of us with kids and grand-
kids preparing them to go back to school 
and possibly going to college. Hopefully 

everyone had a good summer vacation. 

 We will have our next SAL general membership meeting on 
Tuesday, August 19

th
. The meeting starts at 7 pm. I encour-

age you all to attend. We will be hosting our next Chicken 
Fried Steak meal on Friday, August 8

th
. We will start serving 

at 6 pm and the cost per meal is $13.  

As just a casual reminder, early bird membership renewal 
will continue until October 10

th
. Please encourage new 

members, friends, and neighbors to come and see what we 
here at Post 593 are all about. Research with them to see if 
they qualify to join the Squadron. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me 

or one of the elected officers of the squadron and we will 

make every effort to make sure you are taken care of. Have 

a great month and we will see you at the Legion Post. 

Mikey Wilson 

Commander 
Squadron 593 

Riders Report 

 

Greetings Riders.  First item that I would 
like to mention is a thank you….thank you 
to all those who helped with any and all 
typed of operations after the Kerrville 
floods.  Your selfless service is much ap-
preciated and seen by many.  Second item 

is our annual calendar and the different events we have 
coming up in August through March.  The Post may not have 
an Annual Calendar scrub so I will start working with my 
counter-parts in SAL, SON, and the Legion to ensure any 
and all events are deconflicted with others.  We are prepar-
ing for a Memorial Ride in September so that’s our next big 
event.  Prior to that, many of us are doing other rides in the 
area and out of State.  If you were not aware, Jess A, Ed 
Richards, and myself are doing the National Legacy Ride 
from Virginia to Tampa Bay.  All three of us will also attend 
the National Convention to represent the State of Texas and 
Post 593.   

With the new members of our Executive Board sworn in, we 

are off and running on a new membership year.  If you are 

interested with the inner workings of the ALR and would like 

to help out, please let Ed Richards or I know so that we can 

have you help one of the nominative positions or take the 

lead on an event that is forthcoming this membership year.  

Additionally, based on our bylaws, I must step down after 

this year so we would like to get new members to step up 

and learn how we operate.  The more people involved, the 

better we can help our Veterans and their families.  One last 

word or thought…..please keep your eyes opened for bikers, 

we need to always stay vigilant so that we can enjoy our rid-

ing and stay safe.  Have a great summer and thanks again 

for everything you do.  God Bless our Veterans, their fami-

lies, and our friends 

Pictured below is the service at FT Sam for Rob Hankel’s 

mother Sue (Mouse) Pearce…may she rest in peace. 

 
 
Paul “Timmy” Goymerac,  
Director, ALR Chapter. 593 

1st Vice Commander Report 

 

We are off to a good start for the 2025-
2026 membership year. We are cur-
rently at 303 of a goal of 853. 

Now the new 2025-2026 membership 
year has begun.  I encourage you to 
renew your membership as early as 
possible. By renewing early we can en-
sure that the American Legion’s goals 

are promoted for the community, state, and nation. 

Members can go to www.legion.org/renew  and click 
“Renew Now” to safely and conveniently pay their dues. 
Once a member enters the information requested, he or she 
can set the account for automatic annual renewal, as well 
as select the option to receive email renewal notices instead 
of notices through the mail. If the membership is current, he 
or she may still choose to sign up for automatic annual re-
newal and/or to receive renewal notices by email only. Auto-
matic renewal can also be set up by calling the toll-free 
American Legion customer service line at (800) 433-3318. 

 

Ed Richards 

1st Vice Commander 

http://www.legion.org/renew%C2%A0
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3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

  
Coffee &  

Doughnuts 
GMM Meal  
5-6:45PM 

  
Chicken  Fried Steak 

6:00-7:30PM 
Breakfast  
8-10am 

  9-11am 
Chciken and rice 

casserole 
Dart League  

7 pm 
   

    

Taco Tuesday  
5-7PM 

 
ALR Exec Mtg 

7pm 

Post GMM 
7:00PM 

 
Aux GMM 7:00PM 

Pool League  
8 pm 

 
 

  

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
Jam Session 
and grill 1pm 

Boy Scouts 6:30 
pm 

Coffee &  
Doughnuts 

 
Burger Burn 

5:00PM   

   9-11 am   
Dart League  

7 pm  
Shuffleboard  
Tournament 

  
 

ALR GM Mtg 7pm 
  

 Pool League  
8 pm 

  

3:00PM 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

 
  

Coffee &  
Doughnuts 

Post Exec Mtg  
7 pm  

  

 
 9-11 am 

  
Dart League  

7 pm   

  

. 

Taco Tuesday  
5-7PM 

 
SAL GM Mtg 7pm 

 

Pool League  
8 pm 

 

 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

 
  

Coffee &  
Doughnuts   

Steak Night 
6-8PM  

Labor Day Picnic 

2:00PM 
 

 9-11 am 
 

Dart League  
7 pm   

    

 

 

Pool League  
8 pm 

 

 

2nd Vice Commander Notes 

Taco Tuesday is on the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month.  It’s $2 for each taco and $2 for charro beans. We serve from 5 to 
7 pm. 

Our Breakfast is the 2nd Saturday of the month for $10.  

Steak night is the last Friday of the month.  There will be a price increase to $18 per plate.  We offer a full salad bar with 
fresh cut veggies.  The vegetable offered will be changed up monthly, ie mac and cheese, etc. 

Saturday, 30 August will be our Labor Day Party … see flyer for more details. 

Al Reams 

2nd Vice Commander 

 

American Legion Post 593 

210-658-1111 
August 2025 

• Labor Day—September 1 

• Book your Holiday Party Today! Call Tracy @ 210-658-1111 

Upcoming Events 
31 

 
 

  



  

  

Open to the public. 



  

  



  

  

5:00-6:45PM 



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  

In Memoriam 
 

 

 

 

The Newsletter will dedicate the space above to the memory of loved ones who have left 
this world much too soon. The criteria is as follows:  The deceased must be a member of 
The American Legion, The American Legion Auxiliary, The Sons of The American Legion, The 
American Legion Riders, or an immediate family member of such. Specifically, the spouse, 
parent, child, or sibling of a member. Please inform the Newsletter Editor directly or 
through one of the chaplains. 



  

  



  

  



  

  

Post Home Manager’s Message 

Thank you to the Post leadership for their unwavering support and a very special thank you to you, our loyal 
customers. This wouldn’t be possible without you. You are our friends and we enjoy seeing you every time 
you walk through the door. 

 

We have an amazing hall for rent for all of your special events such as weddings, quin-
ceaneras, birthdays, anniversaries, reunions, etc. For information or to schedule your party 
please reach out to me, Tracy Diggs at (210) 658-1111. Tell your friends! 

  

Surprise a friend with a 
Drink Chip for our 
Cantina! 



  

  



  

  



  

  


